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No Staten Island Rail Service   
at Ferry Terminal 

 
Beginning at 9:00 p.m. Friday March 22 through 5:00 a.m. Monday, March 25, there will be no Staten 
Island Railroad (SIR) service into or out of the St. George Ferry Terminal. This shut down of rail 
service is required to permit the removal of the construction shielding that was installed above the 
station platforms to protect SIR riders, employees and equipment during the renovation of the ferry 
terminal ramps above. To accommodate travelers, shuttle buses will provided continuously between 
the SIR Tompkinsville Station and the St. George Ferry Terminal throughout the weekend.  Passengers 
will be picked-up and dropped-off in St. George at Bus Station North.  SIR staff will be on hand to 
direct passengers to this location.  
 

Friday, March 23 - 9:00 p.m.  
through 5:00 a.m. Monday, March 25 

 

Shuttle Bus Service from 
Tompkinsville SIR Station 

Travelers are urged to allow some extra travel time that weekend.   
 

SIR service will be returned to normal schedule prior to Monday morning’s rush hour. 
 
Patrick Jordan is available to provide information about the project at 347-443-2220 or via email at 
ferryrampsliaison@gmail.com. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding 
NYCDOT Construction projects, dial 311.  Be prepared to give the following information so your call 
can be directed properly: your name and borough; the project number – HBR1217 and a return phone 
number. 
 


